
 
To Senators on the Senate Select Committee on Climate Policy, 
 
I am very concerned about the emissions trading scheme being put forward.  From my point of 
view it does not go far enough to halt the damage being done to our environment.  And further 
there are some fundemental flaws in the plan.  Please Senat Select Committee, don't be bull-
dozed into doing 'something' that is in fact worse than 'nothing'! Sincerly,  
Michelle Cox 
 
 


